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Thursday 29th September 2016 

URGENT – Please read on! 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

 

Last night was the Annual General Meeting for the Friends of the School Committee. 

Unfortunately, there were only a small number of representatives. I realise that you are 

all busy people but I really need your attention and interest. Below is a message from the 

previous Friends Committee: 
 

Friends are in a crisis – we need your help! 

 

Thank you to those who attended last night’s Friends AGM, we, the previous committee have now 

retired and unfortunately a new committee was not fully elected due to the very disappointing 

response; not one single nomination for the main committee! Without a Friends committee, the school 

will not be able to hold events, will not have the extra income and the children will ultimately suffer. 

 

Whilst a level of interest was shared, we still need names to fill the roles and therefore Mr Griffiths 

will be holding a meeting on Friday at 2.30pm in the School Hall to try and save the Friends for the 

benefit of all children. If you are at school a little early, please come. 

 

The retiring committee will always be on hand to help, guide, encourage and provide advice – we, more 

than anyone, want this to succeed as we recognise the vital role Friends plays in school life. 

 

Regards 

The retired Friends of the School Committee 
 

First of all, a thank you to those parents who stepped into a role last night to try and save 

such an important committee. However, the committee is still not complete and cannot 

move forward until we have more support. 

 

I will be holding a meeting in the school hall at 2.30pm tomorrow! Please come along 

tomorrow to show your support. Without a full committee, many school events will not be 

able to take place and I really do not want the children to miss out! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Griffiths 

Ysgol y Llan Whitford 

Voluntary Aided Church in Wales School 

Nr Holywell, Flintshire CH8 9AN 

01745 560431 

whhead@hwbcymru.net 

whmail@hwbcymru.net 
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